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Youth Basketball  

Youth Cheerleading 
Games and performances to begin in January. 

 

We are still looking for cheerleaders - to sign up call or email 

dclements@truro-ma.gov  |  508-487-1632 ext. 23 
 

Youth Basketball is open to children in grades K - 6 who either reside in Truro or attend Truro 

Central School. Players from neighboring towns may be combined, with approval from the 

department.  

 

Cheer is open to all children in grades 1-6 who either reside in Truro or attend Truro Central 

School.  

 

 

 

 

Adult Volleyball 
 

Sundays:  12pm - 3 pm 

Wednesday: 6pm - 7:30 pm 
 
Stop by the Truro Community Center for some drop-in, communi-

ty volleyball. Bring a team or come alone! 

 

Truro Community Center | 7 Standish Way  | 

  N. Truro 

Team Sponsors 
We would like to thank the following team sponsors for our youth basketball teams. 

 
 

Provincetown Lion’s Club 
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Are you ready to party yourself into shape? 

That’s exactly what the Zumba® program 

is all about. It’s an exhilarating, effective, 

easy-to-follow, Latin-inspired, calorie-

burning dance fitness-party™ that’s 

moving millions of people toward joy and 

health. 

Classes are conducted by certified 

instructors, Julie Rich and Erin Silva. 

Contact instructors for fees and schedules. 

Julie Rich - www.purajulie.com 

Erin Silva - esilva1@comcast.net 

“Ditch the 

Workout, Join the 

Party.” 

Tues. 9-10am Truro Comm. Ctr. Julie Rich 

Thu. 9-10am Truro Comm. Ctr. Julie Rich 

Fri. 9-10am Truro Comm. Ctr. Erin Silva 

Sat. 9-10am Truro Comm. Ctr. Julie Rich 

PAMET AFTER-SCHOOL 

The Pamet After School program is a state licensed after-school program serving children ages 5-12, who reside in Truro or attend 

Truro Central School. Families of all abilities, races, gender, sexual orientations, religions and socio-economic status are welcome. 

P.A.S. is a safe, supervised environment for children to learn and grow.  The program operates everyday that Truro Central School 

is in session, including half days.  Participants are bused from Truro Central School at the end of the school day to the Truro Com-

munity Center. 

Register online at www.activityreg.com 

 For more info. Call (508) 487-1632 ext. 21 

Email: recdirector@truro-ma.gov.  

Mon - Fri 
3pm - 5:30pm 

*$6/day 
(pre-registration required) 

 
12pm - 5:30pm  

(half days) 
**$10/day 

(pre-registration required) 

 
Truro Community 

Center 
 

*$8/day if registered the day of. 
**$12/day if registered the day of. 
 

Santa in Truro 

http://purajulie.com/
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Truro Walking Club 
Tuesdays 9:00am 

Join Bob Lowe, Club Coordinator, for a peaceful walk in 

some of the most beautiful areas on Cape Cod.  

Schedule subject to change. Check online for updates.  

www.truro-ma.gov/recreation-beach-department 

Sports Parent Pledge 
Dear Parents: 

We’re excited to share with you an opportunity to take part in a new initiative offered by the Na-

tional Alliance for Youth Sports. Their new Sports Parent Pledge will give lots of resources and 

advice to help make this season fun for your child, and the whole family! 

It’s completely free to participate. All you have to do is go to www.nays.org/sportsparentpledge 

to sign up. Each week, for six weeks, you’ll get an email focusing on topics sports parents often 

face (like working with coaches, health and safety resources, etc.). Even though the pledge emails 

will only last for six weeks, they’re full of information you can use for as long as your family is a part of our program, and 

beyond! 

We encourage you to check out www.nays.org/sportsparentpledge today and become a part of the Sports Parent Pledge move-

ment! Make sure to tell them that Truro Recreation sent you! 

January - 2016 
Walks will begin at 9:00 am 

 

Jan. 5   Pine Grove Cemetery Walk 
      Address: Cemetery Rd, Truro 
     Park: small parking lot at ceme
  tery, off of Old County Rd, Truro  
 
Jan. 12  Pilgrim Heights 
      Address: Pilgrim Heights Rd, Truro 
      Park: First parking lot 
 
Jan. 19   Ballston Beach Walk 
    Address: South Pamet Rd 
      Park: Beach parking lot   
 
Jan. 26  North Pamet Rd Walk 
      Address: North Pamet Rd 
      Park: Trail head parking lot at the 
  end of North Pamet Rd, by Hostel.  
 

Pickleball At The Truro Community Center! 
 

Mondays: 6 - 8 pm 

Saturdays:  11am - 1 pm  
 
Join us for the fastest growing sport in 

America. Drop-in or bring a team. No skills 

or equipment required.  

 

 

 

 

Truro Community Center | 7 Standish Way  |  N. Truro 

http://www.truro-ma.gov/recreation-beach-department
http://www.nays.org/sportsparentpledge/
http://www.nays.org/sportsparentpledge/
http://www.nays.org/Parents/
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Become A Team Sponsor 
We would like to invite you to be a part of the youth sports experience in Truro. Sponsor a youth 

sports team and have your company’s logo placed on their uniform and receive recognition 

through our social media, web site and game programs. To become a sponsor contact  Damion 

Clements at dclements@truro-ma.gov or call (508) 487-1632 ext. 23. 

The Truro Recreation & Beach Department provides the residents 
and visitors of Truro with healthy, beneficial programs year 

round.  
 

The Recreation Department is located in the Truro Community 
Center and consists of an administrative office, a recreation 
lounge, an all-purpose auditorium, and the Puma Park Play-

ground. 

 

Truro Community Center 
7 Standish Way 
North Truro, MA 02652 
Po Box 2030 
Truro, MA 02666 

Kelly Sullivan-Clark, Director 
ksclark@truro-ma.gov 
 
Damion Clements, CPRP 
Assistant Director 
dclements@truro-ma.gov 

Phone: 508-487-1632 

Fax: 508-487-0854 

“Committed to Community” 

Visit us on the  web! 

www.truro-ma.gov/recreation-

beach-department 

Youth Basketball  Youth Cheerleading 

 The Truro Recreation & Beach Department wants to 

hear from you!  

Got an idea or a suggestion? Get in touch with us!  

Phone: 508.487.1632  
www.truro-ma.gov/recreation-beach-department 

 

 
Connect with us:  

Past Sponsors 
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